
Request for Reconsideration, submitted by Supervisor Aaron Peskin via e-mail on August 7: 

 

 

Dear Ms. Carr, 

 

I respectfully request reconsideration of one sentence in the language for the Historic Preservation 

Commission language  as I believe it would be more accurate. 

 

The sentence on page two currently reads as follows: 

 

"Decisions regarding historic preservation could be appealed." 

 

I propose that the language be changed to: 

 

"Historic Preservation Commission decisions could be appealed." 

 

I am available to present this to the Ballot Simplification Committee tomorrow. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Aaron Peskin 


